
DRAFT MINUTES 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING APRIL 2025         

 

 

The Annual Parish Meeting of Canwick Parish Council was held on Monday 14 April 2025 and commenced at 

7.45pm under the Chairmanship of Councillor L.J. Pennell, Chairman of the Parish Council. 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting with a welcome to those present.  County Councillor Cawrey, District 

Councillor and Parish Council Vice-Chairman Carrington, three Parishioners (all Parish Councillors) and the 

Clerk were in attendance.   

  

The Chairman thanked the Councillors and the Clerk for their hard work in the past year. 

 

  

1.          Clerk’s Notes from the Meeting on 15 April 2024:  The notes had been circulated beforehand. It 

was agreed to accept the notes as minutes of the meeting on 15 April 2024. 
 

 

2.          Parish Council Chairman’s Report:  As all parishioners present were Parish Councillors the Chairman 

proposed his report be taken as read.  All agreed. 

 

 

3.         Report from the County Council Division Representative:  As all parishioners present were Parish 

Councillors the Chairman proposed Cllr Cawrey’s report be taken as read.  All agreed. 

    

 

4.         Report from District Council Ward Representative:   As all parishioners present were Parish 

Councillors the Chairman proposed Cllr Carrington’s report be taken as read.  All agreed. 

 

 

5.         Parishioners’ Question Time:  No questions raised.   

The Chairman passed on thanks to the Parish Council from parishioner Graham Wallis for the continued cutting 

of the Playing Field grass and hedge. 

Cllr Carrington thanked the Chairman and the Clerk for their work throughout the year.  

 

There being no further business the Chairman thanked those in attendance and closed the meeting at 8.00pm.  

 

 


